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ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE, CREATIVITY, MUTUAL RESPECT AND SELF-RELIANCE 

Dear Connetquot Parents/Guardians, 
 

E-mail may be a useful form of communication with school staff members, but it is not necessarily the best way to 

receive an immediate reply or convey an urgent message.  Teachers are frequently unable to read their e-mail 

during their teaching day, during vacations and on weekends; therefore this should not be the primary method of 

communication with staff.  It is the district’s expectation that all e-mails will be responded to within two (2) work 

days. For these reasons, please remember if you choose to send an e-mail message to a member of our professional 

staff, you may not receive an immediate reply.  In fact, you may not receive an e-mail response since each staff 

member will determine how best to respond to you:  by e-mail, phone or to schedule a personal conference. Many 

teachers prefer person to person telephone communication.  We, therefore, request that you include a telephone 

number in your e-mail so that teachers have the option of getting back to you by phone.  If a message requires a 

prompt response or is of a critical nature, please call the main office of your child’s school and leave a message 

with someone in that office.  
 

Please keep in mind:  

 Please send only non-vital messages by this medium.  For example, do not use e-mail to inform a 

teacher that your child is leaving early, or any change in your child’s transportation plans. Instead, use the 

telephone to be sure your message is received and clearly understood.  E-mail correspondence with schools 

is not an effective mode of communication for emergency purposes. 

 Your child’s academic progress, learning expectations, or behavioral issues are best addressed 

through a telephone conversation or by scheduling a personal conference with your child’s teacher.   

Extensive comments from teachers should not be expected in an e-mail communication as these are more 

properly obtained through the regular channels of telephone calls, parent conferences and report cards.  

 Please remember that e-mail is not confidential.  Confidential information should be conveyed by 

phone or personal contact.  Please do not communicate to a teacher about children other than your own. 

 Please identify yourself in the subject line of your e-mail message and, if appropriate, the name of your 

child.  

 For all medical or health concerns, please contact your child’s school nurse by phone.  

 Please keep all contacts professional.  Jokes, special stories, chain letters or commercial solicitations are 

inappropriate, may be viewed as offensive, and reduce valuable teaching time.  
 

On the reverse side are important phone numbers and email addresses for your child’s school.  As always, 

please feel free to contact me if I can help you in any way. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Lynda G. Adams,  
Lynda G. Adams, Ed.D. 

Superintendent of Schools 

 



Sycamore Avenue Elementary School – 244-2261 

Principal – Mr. Stuart Pollak (spollak@ccsdli.org) 

Assistant Principal – Mr. Brian Wrinkle (bwrinkle@ccsdli.org) 

School Nurse – Mrs. Paula Antico pantico@ccsdli.org) 
 
 

Sycamore Teacher E-Mail Addresses 
 

Christine Allen callen@ccsdli.org  Mary Anastasio manastasio@ccsdli.org 

Kerry Bacon  kbacon@ccsdli.org  Jill Burns  jburns@ccsdli.org 

David Bentley-Garfinklle  DBentleyGarfink@ccsdli.org  Emily Cangeleri ecangeleri@ccsdli.org 

Samantha Buckley-Cuebas     sbuckley@ccsdli.org Melissa D’Andrea  MDandrea@ccsdli.org 

Jennifer Duzkeceli kduzkeceli@ccsdli.org  Kristine Faragasso KFaragasso@ccsdli.org 

Jennifer Feldmann       jfeldmann@ccsdli.org Janelle Gomes  jgomes@ccsdli.org 

Deborah Guiney dguiney@ccsdli.org  Cristin Hammel chammel@ccsdli.org 

Regina Harris  rharris@ccsdli.org  Cheryl Hausle   chausle@ccsdli.org 

Michael Innace MInnace@ccsdli.org  Misty Kaczorek mkaczorek@ccsdli.org 

Nadya Kauter  nkauter@ccsdli.org  Michelle Kennedy mkennedy@ccsdli.org 

Christine Klaus cklaus@ccsdli.org  Michael Konsevitch  MKonsevitch@ccsdli.org 

Audrey Leona  aleona@ccsdli.org  Melanie Ligerman  mligerman@ccsdli.org   

Brooke Madison BMadison@ccsdli.org  Barbara Mannino BMannino@ccsdli.org     

Laura Mansfield LMansfield@ccsdli.org Terri Mare  TMare@ccsdli.org 

Susan McInerney smcinerney@ccsdli.org Cindy McLaren cmclaren@ccsdli.org       

Laura Michelsen lmichelsen@ccsdli.org Michele O’Connor  moconnor@ccsdli.org     

Jennifer Paredes JParedes@ccsdli.org  Mary Parisi  MParisi@ccsdli.org    

Elizabeth Piekut epiekut@ccsdli.org  Allison Pope  apope@ccsdli.org  

William Procaccini  WProcaccini@ccsdli.org Lorei Rodrigues  lrodrigues@ccsdli.org  

Jennifer Ronayne  JRonayne@ccsdli.org  Paul Rondinella PRondinella@ccsdli.org 

Suzanne Rosen srosen@ccsdli.org  Krystal Sacaridiz KSacaridiz@ccsdli.org 

Pearl Schwartz PSchwartz@ccsdli.org Patricia Snydstrup  psnydstrup@ccsdli.org 

Joseph Stasi  jstasi@ccsdli.org  Maria Steblai  MSteblai@ccsdli.org 

Kathryn Steimle KSteimle@ccsdli.org  Nicole Tinschert ntinschert@ccsdli.org  

Lori Tutino  LTutino@ccsdli.org  Graceann Vavalle  gvavalle@ccsdli.org  

Bonnie Verron  BVerron@ccsdli.org   Christopher Walsh cwalsh@ccsdli.org  

Rachel White       rwhite@ccsdli.org   Danielle Willie dwillie@ccsdli.org 
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ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE, CREATIVITY, MUTUAL RESPECT AND SELF-RELIANCE 

Sarah Wilson  swilson@ccsdli.org 


